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We look forward to announcing our 
ûirst virtual event this summer, where 
you will be able to ûind out more 
about the scheme, just as if you were 
attending in person.

The majority of staff associated with 
the scheme are working from home, 
wherever possible and adhering to 
government guidance.  In addition to 
the home working, we are currently 
undertaking a number of site surveys.

In recent weeks we have conducted a 
number of environmental surveys, 
many of which are seasonal, so must 
be untaken at this time. 

The environmental impact of the 
bypass and the required mitigations 
are something which must be looked 
at closely.  

The ecologists and support team 
undertaking this work are doing so 
with the permission of landowners. 

Whilst undertaking this work, strict 
social-distancing rules have been in 
place, and this will continue in line 
with Government advice.

We will issue further information 
about the virtual events soon. In the 
meantime, you can go to the website 
for more information or to see a short 
ûilm. 

Virtual events to launch in July 
Information events were planned for May, 

however in response to Covid-19, we 
postponed all face-to-face engagement 

events.

You can visit the website and view the ûilm at: www.essex.gov.uk/chelmsford-north-east-bypass  or scan the QR code 
at the top of this document to go straight there.

If you have any enquiries or comments regarding the bypass or the station plans please email: 
CNEB@essexhighways.org


